From: spirit_guide1252@hotmail.com

Sent: Thursday, April 8, 2010 11:53 AM

To: secretary < secretary @CFTC.gov>

Subject: Proposed Federal Speculative Position Limits

Barbara Sue Scholl 727 East Fifth Lancaster, OH 43130-3221

April 8, 2010

CFTC Comments

Dear CFTC Comments:

It is time that some Americans stop the actions that contribute to inflated prices due to speculation.

I am writing to urge support of the CFTC's Proposed Federal Speculation Position Limits. This rule will provide stability in the market place and prevent price bubbles. This will help our ecomomy recover and protect against continued struggling in an already difficult personal economy. Speculative trading on Wall Street must stop.

Americans have funded bail outs which kept the same groups from bankruptcy. We deserve a more balanced approach in which we all "win".

Sincerely,

Barbara Sue Scholl 740-654-7491